
BACK-TO-BACK BENEFIT

CEC members can double their purchasing power by using their 
eyewear allowance back-to-back!
Because CEC’s benefits are based on the plan year, members can use their allowance in the last month of the 
plan year to purchase frames and their new allowance in the first month of the plan year to purchase lenses.  
This purchasing method doubles the member’s purchasing power towards expensive pairs of glasses.  

For example, a member enrolled in the CEC vision plan can use their eyewear allowance to purchase a pair of 
frames in December.  Then, in January, the member can apply their new allowance towards their lenses.  The 
member’s purchasing power for glasses doubles in this scenario.

In addition, members receive a 20% discount on the overage for both purchases from most providers.

SUNGLASSES ARE IN!
Non-prescription eyewear, including sunglasses, is included in your CEC vision plan. 
Other non-prescription eyewear such as blue-light blocking glasses, safety glasses and 
readers are also included.

Employees who don’t need corrective lenses can use their allowance for sunglasses and 
their families can get the eyewear option that best meets their needs.

Schedule your eye exam today!
Visit cecvision.com/search to find a provider  
near you.
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